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As an Ofsted registered nursery, it is required that we make observations of the children we care for.
We need to make regular observations on your child using different techniques. These may include tick lists and tracker books, photographs, written observations and video recordings. You are welcome to see copies of any of our observations. All observations are only made for My Childcare and Me use and will remain confidential.
At My Childcare and Me, we do request that parents sign a permission form to allow us to undertake observations and if they agree, for us to show professionals such as Ofsted inspectors. This is because the observations can demonstrate our member of staff’s ability to care for children, and to understand an individual child’s needs as well as various other areas.
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